
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator 
Regulatory Affairs 
 
 

tel 416 495 5499 
Stephanie.allman@enbridge.com 
 

Enbridge Gas Distribution  
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

VIA RESS, EMAIL AND COURIER  
 
 
July 13, 2015 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 
 Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File No.:  EB-2015-0194 
 Canadian Nuclear Laboratories – Leave to Construct Application 
 Updated Evidence                                                                                                  
 
Further to Enbridge’s application and evidence as filed with the Board on June 30, 2015, 
attached please find an update to page 2 of Exhibit F, Tab 1, Schedule 1. 
 
Enclosed please find two copies of the updated evidence.  
 
To view the redacted application and evidence please visit the Enbridge website at 
www.enbridgegas.com/cnl-chalkriver. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
Encl.  
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6. All written correspondence received during the public consultation process is 

provided in the Environmental Report found in Exhibit B, Tab 1, Schedule 3, 

specifically Appendix A.     

7. On March 10, 2015 Stantec received an e-mail from AANDC regarding the project 

and provided Stantec information and sources for conducting searches of  

First Nations in the vicinity of the study area.  This e-mail was used to confirm the 

Aboriginal groups initially contacted and can be found in the Environmental Report, 

which is filed in Exhibit B, Tab 1, Schedule 3.  

 
8. Follow-up calls to all First Nations groups were placed on April 7, 2015, to ensure 

the notifications were received.  Pikwàkanagàn First Nation returned the follow-up 

call on April 10, 2015, indicating questions and comments would be forwarded within 

a week of the call.  Another follow-up call was placed to the Pikwàkanagàn First 

Nation on June 1, 2015 but no answer was received and a voicemail message was 

left.  The Pikwàkanagàn First Nation returned the voicemail on June 18, 2015 

requesting the project notification be resent.  The original letter and notification were 

forwarded on June 19, 2015.  No questions or comments from First Nation groups 

have been received to date. 

 

/u 


